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Physicians’ Primary Care of Southwest
Florida earns national recognition

Special to Fort Myers News-Press
USA TODAY NETWORK — FLORIDA

Physicians’ Primary Care of South-
west Florida is the recipient of three na-
tional awards from the American Heart
Association and the American Medical
Association in recognition of its com-
mitment to improving the health of its
patients in cholesterol management,
controlling blood pressure and man-
agement of Type II Diabetes.

Gold Awards were presented in the
following areas:

e Blood pressure control — The
Gold Award recognizes practices that
have 70 percent or more of their adult
patient population with high blood
pressure controlled. Physicians’ Pri-
mary Care reports that 85 percent of its
adult patients have their blood pressure
under control. The Gold Award recogni-
tion is part of the 2020 Target: BP™
Recognition Program, which is a na-
tional collaboration between the AHA
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and the AMA aimed at reducing the
number of Americans who suffer from
heart attacks and strokes each year.

e Cholesterol control — The Gold
Award recognizes practices that have
70 percent or more of their adult at-risk
patient population appropriately man-
aged with statin therapy. Physicians’

Primary Care reports that 74 percent of
their at-risk adult population has their
cholesterol managed with statin thera-
py-

e Type II Diabetes management —
The Gold Award recognizes practices
that have 75 percent or more of their pa-
tient population maintain control of
their diabetes with diet, exercise and
medication management. Physicians’
Primary Care met this standard.

“We are very proud of the physi-
cians, nurses and staff who have made
the well-being of our patients their
highest priority, resulting in so many of
our patients reducing their high blood
pressure, reducing cholesterol levels
and managing their diabetes,” said Dr.
Mary Yankaskas, managing physician
of Physicians’ Primary Care of South-
west Florida. “We are very proud to be
part of these programs presented by the
American Heart Association in partner-
ship with the American Medical Asso-
ciation.”
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